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Montenegro welcomes the distinguished delegation of Namibia.
Montenegro notes the efforts of the Namibian authorities to improve the normative, strategic and institutional framework in a wide range of human rights between the two cycles of the UPR.
In this regard, we strongly encourage the full implementation of the relevant legislation and strategic policy documents [such as the Basic Education Act 2020, the Fifth National Development Plan, the National Agenda for children (2018-2020), and the National Health Policy Framework.]
Montenegro reiterates its call on Namibia to ratify the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights, as well as the Optional Protocol to the Convention on the Rights of the Child on a communication procedure.
Montenegro’s recommendations to Namibia:
1) To adopt and implement specific measures to address the high rates of poverty, especially in rural areas and among children. 
2) To eliminate traditional harmful practices to women and girls by criminalizing them and prosecuting alleged perpetrators. 
We wish Namibia a successful UPR cycle. 

Thank you. 
